From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 19, 2021 12:36:55 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 12:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Peter Scandrett

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We have recently retired and intend to spend even more time at our cottage which we have owned for over 40 years.
Rezoning from Seasonal into the R2 category will be very expensive and we are opposed to this change.

We would ask you to reconsider and propose other alternatives.

Thank you for your consideration.

-- Attachment --





